Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

September 21, 2004

Wes Brownfield

Coronado Elementary School

50 North Water Street

Saint Johns, Arizona 85936

Mr. Brownfield:

It was good talking to you yesterday. As we discussed, when I went to enroll my five year old son, (JJ) John Joseph Burien (DOB- 07/08/99) at the beginning of kindergarten [for full days], I was informed that the class was full and my only alternative being that the two charter schools in town were full also was to put him on a waiting list of which that day I did do.

My son’s immunizations are up to date (copy attached) and as you mentioned yesterday one opening was now available for placement in kindergarten and you were going to check on my son’s position on that waiting list to see if he was in line to fill that spot. 

Currently do to no availability I am home schooling my son until a spot opens for him to attend full day kindergarten. I live 14 miles east of town and have been informed by your transportation department that no bus comes here. I was told that the bus only goes to the beginning of RT 6040, which is ¼ mile from the school and 13 and ¾ miles from our home.

Please let me know if an opening for kindergarten becomes available for my son and if not at this time, when you would expect an opening to occur. 

I have plans to enroll my son in the school I went to in East Brunswick, New Jersey if schooling or transportation to get to school is not available for him here in Saint Johns.

I thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.
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